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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

Healthcare workers as well as workers in many other industries strike not just for 

economics but for increased safety standards for workers and the community they 

serve. The moral ground of standing up for safety improvements should not be 

undermined by impoverishment of workers and their families. Unemployment 

insurance for striking workers will provide a more level field for those willing to stand 

up against systems that intend to degrade worker and public safety. Please support 

those who support you and your constituents. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Katherine RN 


